ATTACHMENT 2

From: Joe Murphy

To: Kevin Jorgensen

Cc: Toshiro Sessoms; Two Guys Food & Fuel; Kurt Wagenknecht; BRIAN COURNOYER
Subject: Airport Plaza (Application No. b25-0945)

Date: Tuesday, June 24, 2025 3:44:13 PM

Hi Kevin,

Thank you and Toshi for the discussion this morning regarding the proposed improvements at
the intersection of Airport Way and Lathrop Road. In accordance with Title 16 of the Manteca
Municipal Code, on behalf of my client | respectfully request the City Council to consider and
approve the modified improvements we discussed this morning. | believe you thought we could
be scheduled at the August Council meeting. We look forward to having the Council consider
our request and if you need anything further from me/us, please just let me know. Thank you.

Joe

Joe Murphy

Dillon & Murphy Engineering
209-334-6613 Office
209-334-0723 Fax
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